
NOTICE OF 
WOODLOT HARVESTING 

 
 

 
Please be advised that harvesting of Block 20-02 in woodlot W1475 will 

be taking place commencing January 26, 2021. Harvesting will require trail 
closures as shown on the map below to ensure public and worker safety. 

Trails will be left open whenever it is safe to do so. 
 
 

FOR YOUR SAFETY  
AND THE SAFETY OF ALL WORKERS 

PLEASE RESPECT ALL TRAIL CLOSURES & 
POSTED SIGNAGE  

 
 
Trails impacted by harvesting will be re-established immediately following 

harvesting operations. 
 
 
 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE CONTACT: 
 
 
 
 

Erik Holbek, Econ Consulting: 250-897-2763 
or 

John Gregson, Licensee: 250-754-7262 
 


